
 

At its November 2017 meeting WP 5A progressed the revision of Recommendation ITU-R M.2084-
0 “Radio interface standards of vehicle-to-vehicle and vehicle-to-infrastructure communications for 
Intelligent Transport System applications”. However, the meeting agreed to extend finalization of 
this revision until May 2018 in order to allow some members to submit their standards and technical 
specifications. Even though the work will continue, the document is considered relatively stable as a 
preliminary draft revision of Recommendation ITU-R M.2084 (see Annex 30 to Document 
5A/650).  

WP 5A invites external organizations to submit updated information, if any, on technical standards, 
and will consider any input contributions at its next meeting in May 2018. The deadline for 
submission of contributions is prior to 16:00 (UTC) on 14 May 2018. 
 

Status: For action  
Contact: Sergio Buonomo 
 Counselor ITU-R SG5 

E-mail : sergio.buonomo@itu.int 

 
______________ 

____________________ 
1 ITS external organizations: 3GPP, 5G Automotive Association, 79 GHz Project, ARIB, ATIS, AWG, C2C-
CC, CCSA, ETSI ERM-TG37, ETSI ERM-TGSRR, ETSI TC ERM, ETSI TC ERM-TG37, ETSI TC ITS, 
GSA, IEEE, IETF ITS, ISO TC 204, TIA, TTA, Wi-Fi Alliance. 
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